
 

 

 

Due to legislative delays, the Gadsden flag plates 

will NOT be available immediately as of January 1, 

2025.  

 

If you would like a Gadsden/Don't Tread on Me 

plate for your vehicle in the future, please scan the 

QR code, or click on the link and fill out the form. 

 



 

Google Docs Fillable Form 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Motor 

Vehicles at 208-983-2742. We are more than happy 

to help! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17ykPMu2MgBEgwaKuzc6KoKHgtIvT4M8UCWxC_VOatBI/viewform?fbclid=IwY2xjawHEL2dleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHQZJzPLyaexwhaMzslwo72l3HKt8iTiTvHiWtVsBOA0CWVuCofi_zJFSFA_aem_Cyjnp2t-71UZ2mih4lH4NQ&edit_requested=true&pli=1

